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definitely been the answer for 
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PMG Credentialing Spotlight: 
Looking for a Strong Credentialing 
Partner 

Sterling Area Health Center is a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) 
located in Sterling, Michigan. Their vision is to provide a lasting partnership 
with the individuals they serve to maximize the health outcomes of their 
communities. 

Sterling was managing their enrollment and credentialing internally, however 
with their current staff, they were finding it difficult to dedicate someone’s 
time to focus exclusively on managing this critical process. Sterling found out 
about the services offered by PMG Credentialing (PMGC), called several 
references, and received positive feedback so they decided to partner with 
PMGC. Sheryl Sanders, CPC, Billing Supervisor with Sterling said about their 
decision to work with PMGC, “We have been happy ever since.” 

Creating a Quick and Efficient Enrollment & Credentialing 
Process: Ms. Sanders said that Sterling was looking for a partner to ensure
that their provider enrollments were completed and maintained in a timely, 
efficient manner. Without a dedicated staff member to manage the process, 
they were finding this to be a challenge. Since partnering with PMGC, these 
concerns have been resolved. 

In addition, Sterling has also been able to save money by reducing the often- 
overwhelming amount of administrative work associated with the enrollment 
& credentialing process and improve the overall health of their revenue cycle. 

“PMG Credentialing has definitely been the answer for us for our provider 
enrollment needs. We often talk amongst ourselves about the great working 
relationship and partnership that we have with PMGC. The staff that we have 
worked with has been awesome,”said Ms. Sanders. 

Robert Skeffington, Co-Founder of PMGC said, "We are very fortunate to work 
with the administrators and staff at Sterling Area Health Center. They are an 
award winning health center dedicated to their community and we are happy 
to be able to assist them in their mission." 

About PMG Credentialing: PMG Credentialing offers full-service Provider 
Enrollment and Credentialing solutions dedicated exclusively to serving FQHCs. 
These include enrollment (Medicare, Medicaid and commercial), CAQH provider 
registration and ongoing CAQH maintenance, type 1 and 2 NPI applications as 
well as comprehensive reporting to show provider status. We have served the 
FQHC market for over 15 years, and we have a deep understanding of your 
complex provider enrollment needs. www.pmgcredentialing.com 

About Sterling Area Health Center: We are a comprehensive team including 
multidisciplinary health care providers, support staff, and a volunteer governing 
board devoted to providing high quality, cost effective, holistic health care 
services in a fiscally responsible manner, regardless of the patient’s ability to 
pay. Visit https://sterlinghealth.net/ to learn more. 
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